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Welcome to the 61

st
 year for the 

CAHS 
 

Our 61st National Convention for the Canadian Aviation Historical Society is in the bridge 
city of Saskatoon, Saskatchewan. 
 
From June 19 to 22, we will celebrate with our meet and greet, great tours, interesting 
and informative presentations, and our banquet. I am looking forward to seeing my 
many friends and fellow aviation enthusiasts. 
 
Our convention last June in Kingston was remarkably successful, and we will build on 
the momentum started there. We will start things off with our Meet and Greet 
Wednesday evening at the Sandman Hotel Saskatoon. All the presentations are at the 
Saskatchewan Aviation Museum and Learning Centre. We will tour Friday, with 
presentations on Thursday and Saturday, and our banquet Friday evening, back at the 
Sandman Hotel. There is a ZOOM option for the presentations for anyone unable to 
attend in person. 
 

 
Blue skies, 

 

Gary Williams 
Gary Williams 
CAHS National President 

 
 
 
For more information about the CAHS 

and this conference Please visit 

www.cahs.com 
 

 

 

http://www.cahs.com/

